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Thank you to all the parents and friends who have supported our fundraising Fun Run, 

especially those who unexpectedly took part on Friday afternoon! So far we have raised 

£1217.75 towards our target for our beach days with Mr Hopper.  
 

School games News: 

Well done to the Y3/4 football team who were close runners up in the area finals last week. 

Having been unbeaten throughout the competition, it came down to their last match against 

Prudhoe Castle, which they narrowly lost 1:0. 
 

Miss Warrior leaves at the end of this week; we wish her good luck in the future. There is a 

vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor for 1 hour per day 12.15 – 1.15pm. If you are interested, 

please contact me at school. 

Allstars 

Miss Amy Pearson will be taking over Miss Warrior’s duties at Allstars. We are planning a few 

changes; more information will follow after the Easter Holidays. 
 

We currently have Miss Read, who is a trainee teacher, working in Curlew Class on placement 

until the middle of June. 
 

Swimming: 

Swimming, £3.50 per session, will be the first day back after Easter for Y2, Y3 and Y4, 

except for the Y3/4 rugby team who are playing in a tournament that morning. 
 

E-safety 

Technology is moving at a very rapid rate. We will be running a parents’ e-safety information 

session in the Summer Term but will be sharing information for parents in newsletters. 

Keeping your child safe online 

At school, children learn a lot about staying safe online. They also have close adult supervision 

when using the internet. Add to this the comprehensive filters on our system to stop 

inappropriate material getting through and your children are very safe. But how safe are they 

on the internet at home? Over the next few newsletters we are going to give you some 

information which may help you to understand more about the dangers for children who use 

the internet and how you can help. 

Parental Controls 

Find out more about how to control the content of your internet searches at home through 

this link to the NSPCC website: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-

controls/ 

School finishes at 3.30pm tomorrow and starts at 8.55am on Monday 24th April.  

Happy Easter. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/

